
	Isle of Wight statement on Big Mead Pond

	The pond at Big Mead has seasonal problems with rats that is associated with people feeding the wildfowl. Given that nobody should currently be visiting the pond to feed the birds, we would expect that this problem will soon resolve itself, nevertheless we have engaged a pest control contractor to visit the site and take any necessary action. Feeding birds is not an essential activity and we would remind everybody to stay at home, protect the NHS and save lives. 
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